
04/03/2020 COVID-19 Update 
 
The biggest news in Weston for the Week was the closure of all town/ WPS owned fields and 
recreational facilities.  Thank you to everyone who is following the closure order and staying 
home.  We have seen a reduction in the number of positive test results as the week progressed 
and one would have to believe it is at least in part due to effective social distancing measures, 
kudos again Weston.  
 
We continue to learn of new recommendations in what seems like an almost daily basis. A 
couple of the more significant recommendations include; the direction to wear cloth masks while 
out in public and increased social distancing measures at essential stores which are remaining 
open. 
 
When you do find the need to go to a store, it is strongly advised that people wear cloth masks 
(not surgical or N95 masks) to help slow the spread of COVID-19.  If available it is also 
advisable to wear gloves and to wash your hands before and after going to the store. The 
masks are a great barrier and reminder to not touch our faces. Limit trips to the store to only one 
family member at a time. Stores have been ordered to reduce the number of occupants allowed 
into their building by 50% of what is currently allowable by fire code.  Stores are also enacting 
various other measures/ restrictions to keep us all safe. 
 
If you plan to go to Trout Brook Preserve for a hike, do not park on Bradley Road. No parking 
signs have been installed on both sides of the road and they are enforceable by the police 
department.  
 
Let’s all continue to work together to flatten the curve.  The workers at our hospitals and medical 
facilities could certainly use the relief.  In addition let’s continue to support our many local small 
businesses whenever we can.  Thank an essential worker who is putting themselves in harm's 
way and is out there working hard to provide us with our basic needs. 
#StaySafeStayHome  


